
Dear Representative Croft: 
Please do not put Wyandotte County in the U.S. Representative District One or Two for Kansas. This 
would be unfair to voters in Wyandotte County and Shawnee County. Thank you for your consideration. 
Daniel J. Church 
3616 SW Windsor Ct 
Topeka, KS 66604 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


